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Principal’s Message  
 

 

Congratulations to ALL Staff, Students 
and Parents for the Outstanding 

NAPLAN results of 2017, 

Masha-Allah! 
 

My heartfelt thanks to all my Colleagues for their excellent teaching and 

guidance which has enabled Langford Islamic College to produce the high 

standards of Literacy and Numeracy that we have at this College. I am 

very proud of all of my students, especially Year 3s, 5s, 7s and 9s who 

have indisputably worked exceptionally hard to produce these amazing 

results. A special thank you to all our parents/guardians who provided the 

essential support and guidance at home for their children to excel at 

school. It is undoubtedly teamwork at its best. Langford Islamic College is 

certainly a school we can all be very proud of, Alhamdulillah! Please see 

below our  NAPLAN results for 2017. The green dots on the graphs repre-

sent the school,  Langford Islamic College. 

Dr Popie Hossain Rhaman 

Upcoming Events 

 Y4 Yellow Excursion to 
SciTech (30 August 2017) 

 Y1 Gold & Community   
Service Excursion to the 
Perth Zoo (30 August 2017)  

 Eid ul Adha                              
(1 September 2017) 

 LIC Got Talent Finale  
(7 September 2017)  

 OLNA Y10-Y12 
(7-21 September 2017)  

 Y1, Y3-Y4 Merit               
Certificates presentation  
(8 September 2017)  

 High School Princess  

Night (9 September 2017)  

 

In This Issue  

 NAPLAN Results  

 What Children Really 
Want from Sport?  

 An Exciting Time 
for Year 2 Gold  

 Protective Behaviour  
Parents Workshop 

 Vac Swim Information by  
Department of Education 

May the divine blessing 
of Allah bring you 
hope, faith, and joy   
on Eid –ul-Adha and  
forever. Happy      
Eid-ul-Adha 



 





 





Sport provides many valuable 

learning  experiences, but for most 

children enjoyment is the most   

important outcome. If they don’t 

have fun, they will not want to 

play. Ask children and you’ll      

discover that scoreboard, trophies 

and winning are not really that  

important. While they may not   

remember the score from a game 

played just two weeks ago – they 

will recall a funny incident or who 

they played with after the match.  

School Futsal Titles are held by 

the West Coast Futsal Association. Playing against some Fifa football scholarship schools like Lyn-

wood Senior High School, Morley Senior High School and Ashdale Secondary College, our teams 

faired pretty well as well as having loads of fun. Here are the results:  

 U15s – fifth (just missed out on a semi-final) 

 U16s – third (lost in the semi-final) 

 U19s – sixth (missed out on semi-finals on goal difference) 

 

In fact, one of the most satisfying things about sport for children comes from being with their friends 

and being part of a team. At Langford we emphasise the importance of effort and fun, rather than the 

score.  

LIC’s sporting ethos 

 Effort and having fun, not just winning. 

 Fairness and fair play. 

 Teamwork and dedication.  

By: Mr F Abu Bakar  

The senior team fulfilling salah  

during a break in competition. 



This year is whizzing by quickly and it feels like just yesterday 

we prepared our magnificent art work for the Semester 1 Rama-

dan display. This was a great highlight for all Year 2 classes and 

it was an opportunity for everyone to work together, cooperate 

and show-off their artistic flair. The art work incorporated the 

story of Prophet Musa who learnt many lessons about life during 

his long journey to the Promised Land. This Quran story titled 

‘The Wise Man and the Prophet Musa’ came to life in a beautiful artwork 

through the hard work, dedication and enjoyment of all Year 2 students.  

The striking shimmery fish and boats were created by all of my  wonder-

ful Year 2 Gold students. Year 2 Gold used various colours and plenty 

of bling and glitter to decorate the fish, while the boats were  decorated 

with natural material and paint to make them look realistic. The finished 

display was one fascinating 

piece of visual art that was al-

most 10m in length! As you 

move from left to right the story 

of Prophet Musa unveils in front 

of you. It was truly a fantastic 

experience for all students and 

it is a magnificent piece of art.  

By:  Mrs B  Lisek  



This Semester Year 2 Gold  welcomed a new student by the name of Maisha! 

We all hope that she will enjoy her time in our class. This term the class has 

working on several new concepts. Under literacy, the class is currently 

working on procedure and descriptive writing. In Mathematics, we are learn-

ing multiplication. In Science, we are learning about the Earth’s resources 

and in History & Geography, about Australian historical sites as well as In-

digenous Australian connections.  

We are looking forward to an excursion to the Western Australian Shipwreck 

Museum to further our knowledge about important historical sights and    

their history.  





Contact Us 
Give us a call for more    

information about our  

school services.  

Langford Islamic College 

57 Southgate Road 

(main entrance off Osten Dr)  

Langford WA 6147 

(08) 9458 5206 

admin@lic.wa.edu.au 

Visit us on the web at 

www.islamiccollege.com.au 



 COMING INTO THE  COLLEGE: PARK IN MAIN CAR PARK  

PARENTS WHO ARE COMING 

INTO THE COLLEGE ARE     

TO PARK IN THE MAIN CAR 

PARK (Osten Drive). PARENTS 

MUST NOT DROP OFF OR 

PICK UP THEIR CHILD/REN   

FROM THIS CAR PARK.  

IMPORTANT:  

Please also note that it is  

the parents’ responsibility 

to supervise their child/

ren in the car park at all 

times.  

Your cooperation in complying  
with the above is required.  

Jazaak-Allahu Khairan 

Management  

In order to ensure better 

traffic management,    

we have implemented 

the following with        

regard to drop-off and 

pick-up location.  

LIC 
OVAL 

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP  

LOCATION: NORBURY WAY  

Norbury Way is the ONLY location for    

 DROPPING OFF & PICKING UP your       

child/ren (NOT the car park).  

Parents must remain in their car and wait 
for 5 minutes maximum. Parents must 

not park and leave their cars 
 unattended at Norbury Way.  






